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A message of Condolences to Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II on the death of His Royal 
Highness Prince Philip. Duke of Edinburgh. 
 
 

Condolences Message 
 
On behalf of the Executive Committee, Holding Trustees, Members, and the congregation of 

Ramgarhia Sabha Trust Southall, we send our deepest condolences to Her Majesty Queen 

Elizabeth II and the entire Royal family on the loss of His Royal Highness Prince Philip. Duke 

of Edinburgh. 

 

His services to the United Kingdom and the Commonwealth will be truly remembered. An 

incredibly sad day for all of us and the nation.  

 

Our thoughts at this difficult time are with the Queen and her Family. May the departed soul 

rest in peace. 

 

With deepest sympathy 

 

Bakhshish Singh Panesar – Hon President 

Shaminder Singh Marway – Chair of Holding Trustees  

  


